
Happy Sunday Deer Park Families!  It's your 
Principal Ms. Krapfl with your weekly school 
news.  

• Parents just a friendly reminder that progress reports came out this week and you can view 
them by logging in to your Parent Portal (there is a direct link on our Deer Park Website).  If you 
need any help please do not hesitate to reach out to Mrs. Fowler in our front office by calling 
727-774-8906 

  

• On Tuesday evening we will have our first PTA General Meeting where we will vote on this 
year's budget, new board members, and share out some initiatives for this year.  All families are 
welcome to attend this general meeting.  It will be a virtual meeting through the free application 
called Zoom.  Parents can add Zoom to computers, ipads, and even your phone to participate in 
this meeting.  

o Go to:  https://zoom.us/, click "join meeting" and type in the following 
§ The meeting ID is 774 30635195 
§ passcode is 2tSE4m 

  

• My School Online families can pick up your 5 free breakfast and lunch meals every Friday from 9 
to 9:30 am in our car loop.  Be sure to go to our district website or our Deer Park website in 
order to reserve your meals  

o https://connectplus.pasco.k12.fl.us/do/fns/ 

  

• Flu shots are available this year for students to receive while at school on October 6th.  If you 
want your child to receive this free injectable flu shot you must fill out the permission slip and 
return prior to the 6th.  Slips will come home this week or you can check your email for the link 
to print your own form.  

• It is shirt ordering time families!  We missed celebrating Autism awareness month last spring, 
but it is not too late to support our Coyote team and order shirts in support of our students with 
autism.  Order forms will be pushed out digitally from your child's teacher and you can order by 
logging into Acorn to purchase.  You can find the link on our website.  

• Parents I need your help to continue to keep Deer Park students, staff, and families healthy.  I 
have 2 requests this week.  

o If you have anyone in your direct family that has tested positive with Covid please be 
sure to notify your child's teacher and keep your child home.  This week there are 3 new 
sites opening up on school campuses that can test students for Covid.  Gulf Middle 
School will open a drive through site with daytime hours.  If you need evening hours 
then Land O’ Lakes campus will be an option.  Please check out the District Website for 
more information.  



o My second request is to ensure that students are wearing masks that fit their little faces. 
There are students wearing neck wraps that are pulled up for face coverings that are 
much too large for them.  We have a parent group making masks, if you are interested 
in volunteering to make additional masks please let us know.  If you have a hardship 
please do not hesitate to reach out to your child's teacher and we will do our best to 
help get the proper fitting masks for your 
child.                                                                                  

Thank you families for all your do and know 
that we are grateful for your partnerships! 

 
 


